## 4<sup>th</sup> Grade Send-Off Party

Dear Parents,

The 4th Grade Send-Off party will be held on Wednesday, June 21st during school in the morning. This is your child's last event at Adamsville School before they head off to Hillside. In order to make this a success, we request the following:

- O Donation of \$10.00 per child. This fee will supplement what is provided by the PTO. Please send cash or check made out to Adamsville PTO before 5/15/17 in an envelope marked "4<sup>th</sup> grade Send-off, c/o Rosa Coelho
- o Drinks juice boxes and bottled water
- O Your time we need volunteers to help during the party with games, refreshments, and taking pictures.
- O Canopy (shade) to borrow for the event. It gets hot on the black top!

We hope you can join in the festivities and help make your child's last memories at Adamsville unforgettable! If you have any questions, feel free to contact Rosa Coelho at Rosiecoelho@gmail.com

Adamsville PTO is providing every 4<sup>th</sup> grade student one tee shirt. Please circle your child's tee shirt size:

out the event. Cash or checks made out to Adamsville PTO enclosed

Youth	Medium	Youth Large		Youth X-Large	Adult Small	Adult Medium
Student Name:				Teacher:		
Parent Name(s):						
Email:						
Phone number: (	)					
can volunteer on .	June 21:	Yes	No			
have a canopy to lend:		Yes	No			
will donate:	a case o	f water	_	juice boxes	whatever	else is needed
All items should be dro	pped off at th	e Adamsville All-	Purpo	ose room by 2:50pm o	on 6/20/17 (afternoon	before)
would like to purc Please include addi					rade Send-off:	Yes No
\$8 Adult Sm	nall \$8 <i>i</i>	Adult Medium	)	\$8 Adult Large	\$9 Adult X-Larg	e \$10 Adult XXL
won't be able to v	olunteer or	n Wednesday,	June	e 21, 2017, but wo	ould like to donate	additional funds to help